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As Chairman, I have substantially expanded the practice of providing Commissioners with 48
hours notice of significant actions to be taken on delegated authority, a practice that fell out of favor
during the prior Administration. This is one part of my efforts over the course of the last 23 months to
better inform and empower my fellow Commissioners.

Given the subject matter of this Consent Decree, I felt that it was appropriate to use this process
here. That process, which incorporated my colleagues’ feedback, ultimately produced a better outcome.



